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From: John Scally <john@carlinplanning.com>  
Sent: Wednesday 23 April 2025 16:37 
To: LAPS <laps@pleanala.ie>; Breda Ingle <breda.ingle@pleanala.ie> 
Cc: Eimear Reilly <e.reilly@pleanala.ie> 
Subject: Dublin Street North Regeneration Monaghan  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

On behalf of Monaghan County Council, we are pleased to submit this planning application for the 
Dublin Street North Regeneration project, Monaghan.  

Please find attached an accompanying cover letter and Schedule of Information. Please note that 
this application is accompanied with an Environmental Impact Assessment Report (EIAR) and an 
Appropriate Assessment (AA). These Reports alongside all submission documents can be 
downloaded from the link below. 

Hard copies of the submission were couriered to ABP on the 22nd April 2025. USB sticks have also 
been forwarded and should arrive in the coming days. 

All submitted information can be found at the following electronic link: 

14. Dublin Street North Monaghan Submission

The requisite fee of €30,000 has been transferred to ABP via the agreed details. Confirmation of 
payment is attached.  

We look forward to engaging with ABP throughout the determination of this application. If you have 
any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Kind regards, 

John Scally 

Principal Planner 
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